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Attention: Company Announcements

APPOINTMENT OF CHIEF OPERATING OFFICER

Aurora Funds Management Limited is pleased to announce it has expanded its management team with the
appointment of Mr Ben Norman to the role of Chief Operating Officer, effective 26 April 2017.

Ben is a qualified Chartered Accountant, with over 16 years of professional and industry experience. Prior to
joining Aurora, Ben was a Director in Ernst & Young’s Transaction Advisory Services division, where he spent
over 9 years working on numerous due diligence, performance improvement, restructuring, turnaround,
financial modelling and transaction integration engagements with clients in all industry sectors. While working
with Ernst & Young, Ben also performed extended secondments with global financier GE Capital in a senior risk
and compliance role and with ASX listed Origin Energy Limited as a finance manager in Origin's upstream
business.

Prior to joining Ernst & Young, Ben held a senior finance position with gas transmission business Epic Energy
(which was owned by the ASX listed Hastings Diversified Utilities Fund, backed by Westpac Banking
Corporation) where he was responsible for overall financial control and compliance.

Managing Director, John Patton, commented, “we are delighted to have secured the services of a very senior
and experienced industry professional to Aurora’s management team. Ben Norman’s extensive professional
and industry experience will be a valuable addition to Aurora’s capabilities”.

Operational Update

In light of the changes that have taken place within the business, Aurora has decided to update and refresh its
Product Disclosure Statement (PDS). Pending this review being finalized, Aurora has withdrawn its PDS for
new retail applications, however all existing terms will continue to apply save as varied in accordance with the
terms of the PDS. Upon the lodgment of an updated PDS, the fund will then accept applications from new
retail investors.

Yours sincerely,
For and on behalf of the Board of
Aurora Funds Management Limited

John Patton
Managing Director



